
 
 

Welcome back to the 2020-21 school year.  We 

hope you have found time to celebrate summer 

and that you are safe and healthy.  We are so 

excited to have students back in the school.  We 

have missed them dearly.  This year our division 

theme is Trust in the Lord with All your Heart. We 

will continue to trust in the Lord for guidance as 

we continue through the school year.    

School Council Update 

Please check out our Social Media and 

website for SGTG’s first School Council 

fundraiser. Please print off your own form 

and send money back to school by 

September 8.  

Our next school council meeting is Thursday, 

September 10, 2020. At 6:30. Please consider 

becoming involved! 

 

Many thanks to the amazing 

parents of SGTG.  We 

APPRECIATE your cooperation 

and patience as we navigate 

new protocols to keep your 

children safe at school.  

Our students are doing an amazing 

job of remembering to wear masks, 

social distance and wash/sanitizing 

hands.  We will continue to remind 

them of these new healthy habits.  

SGTG’s renovations 

are making good 

progress.  We are still 

a couple weeks away 

for completion.  Crews 

are working hard at 

night to get these new 

spaces ready for 

students. 


